
NEWS & STORIES

SAVE THE DATES

VANCE FAMILY HOUSING

Landscaping
Landscaping is currently working on 
trimming back trees and fertilizing 
the grounds.

Resident Reps
We are currently looking for 
resident representatives. If 
you are selected for resident 
representative, you get $50 
o� rent for your �rst month 
as a representative.

Maintenance
We currently do Annual and Quarterly Preventative Maintenance once a 
week on Fridays. You are alerted only via email as to when your house is 
scheduled. Please make sure to call to change your appointment as we give 
48 hour notice and will enter the home unless told otherwise. Please make 
sure all pets are contained on that day. Please do not �ush: diapers and 
baby wipes, napkins and �ush-able napkins and personal hygiene products.

Seasonal Updates
Flower beds are resident's responsibilities. Residents must take care of lawn 
inside fence as well as one mower width outside of the fence. Pet owners 
please remember to pick up all pet droppings from yards. Personally owned 
pools are limited to small wading pools, and can not exceed 18 inches in 
depth and 8 feet in diameter. Pools are to be emptied and properly stored 
immediately after each use, and may not remain �lled overnight.

Thank You!
Thank you to all the residents who helped make our beauti�cation day a 
huge success and for taking such pride in your lawn.

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

May 12th
Mother’s Day

June 22nd
Summer Bash

I want to welcome you to the �rst ever 
President’s Message.  I’m excited to have this 
opportunity going forward to �ll you in on 
some of the things happening at Hunt 
Military Communities nationwide, and to tell 
you a little bit more about our employees and 
our dedication to you, our residents.  58% of 
our employees have some personal military 
a�liation.  They are either retired military, a 
veteran, spouse, or was a military child. This 

special bond with the armed forces allows us to understand �rst-hand 
some of the challenges military families face, and helps drive our desire 
to take care of everyone who is a part of a Hunt Military Community. At 
Hunt, an important part of our job is to share our endless gratitude with 
our residents. Sta� shows their appreciation for residents in a variety of 
ways.  From weekly get-to-know-your-neighbor events to partnering 
with military nonpro�ts, our mission is focused on giving back to our 
residents who give so much, and to the communities that support them.  
Hunt is committed to supporting positive change for our residents, 
employees and our neighboring communities through e�orts that are 
focused on military issues, health, education, housing, and community 
betterment. We know you have a choice in where you want to live, and 
we are grateful you trust us to serve you.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities
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Our President’s Message

Last Month’s Events
We honored the military child with free ice cream for all kids on 4/19/19. Excellent outcome and 
we really enjoyed it. Beauti�cation Day on 4/20/19 where we provided free mulch and �owers 
was a huge success. We provided bags of Easter Eggs for all the children and everyone loved that.

OFFICE STAFF
Natalie Pye - Community Director

Miranda Rikli - Community Supervisor

Michelle Melekian - Resident Service Specialist

Shannon Petree - Resident Service Specialist
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Calendar Events
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May 12th - Mother’s Day


